
July 6th, 2023

Dear Mrs. Dill:

As required by Board Policy 5517.01, this is the semi-annual bullying report for the 2022-23 school year.

During the second semester, the Mariemont City School District had a total of four reported and verified

bullying incidents.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Steven Estepp

Superintendent


